
POSITION AVAILABLE 

The following extract is from a letter received from J.A. Alhadeff: 

I recently received a two year grant to study the clinical and oncological 
significance of variant/3-hexosaminidase and sialic acid (lipid-associated and total) 
as biochemical markers of malignancy. This grant includes support ($18 000/yr) for 
a postdoctoral fellow to help carry out the research. I am enlisting your help in 
locating a postdoctoral fellow experienced in protein chemistry/enzymology 
and/or carbohydrate chemistry to work on the project. 

The position is available from October 1, 1986. Potential candidates should write 
directly to me and include a copy of their resume. Lehigh University is located in 
Bethlehem in the Lehigh Valley of Eastern Pennsylvania. The relatively low cost 
and high quality of living in our area and the proximity to many major 
metropolitan centers (e.g., Philadelphia, New York, Washington, D.C., Boston) 
makes Bethlehem a great place to live. 

Jack A. AIhadeff, Ph.D. 
Professor of Biochemistry 
Department of Chemistry 
Lehigh University 
Seeley G Mudd Building 6 
Bethlehem 
Pennsylvania 18015 
U.S.A. 
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